
  

 

Jessica A. Cano 
Senior Counsel 
American Electric Power Service 
Corporation 
1 Riverside Plaza 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
(614) 716-2921 
jacano@aep.com  

 
September 30, 2019  

 
 
Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E.  
Washington, DC 20426 
 
Re:  Transource Pennsylvania, LLC 
 Docket No. ER17-419 

 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 

On September 30, 2019, pursuant to Attachment H-29 of the PJM Interconnection, LLC 
(“PJM”) Open Access Transmission Tariff (“Tariff”) and the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission’s January 31, 2017 order in the above-referenced docket,1 Transource Pennsylvania, 
L.L.C. (“TPA”) posted its 2020 Projected Revenue Requirement (“PTRR”).  The PTRR is 
available on the PJM website at: 

http://pjm.com/markets-and-operations/billing-settlements-and-credit/formula-rates.aspx  
 

Service of the 2020 PTRR was provided to PJM members via the PJM listserv. 
 

Attached hereto for informational purposes are Excel spreadsheet files supporting the 
PTRR.  Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions concerning this filing.  
 

       Sincerely, 
 
       s/ Jessica A. Cano 

         
Jessica A. Cano 
Senior Counsel 
American Electric Power 
     Service Corporation 
 
Counsel for Transource   
     Pennsylvania, LLC 

                                                           
1  PJM Interconnection, L.L.C., 158 FERC ¶ 61,089 (2017). 

http://pjm.com/markets-and-operations/billing-settlements-and-credit/formula-rates.aspx

